

20 October 2015

Anthony Jordan fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Jordan

## Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your emails of 18 October requesting the following information:

- 1. Extra initiatives, guidelines that are used to identify concussion/mTBI injuries since the release of their 2006 Guidelines
- 2. With the up and coming head injury awareness week, what radio, television or other media initiatives will be taken to promote concussion and mTBI awareness.
- 3. ... Supply information that is assisting the New Zealand Defence force in identifying concussion related injuries
- 4. ...Supply information that is assisting the New Zealand Defence force in identifying concussion related injuries
- 5. In relation to the above, [Questions 3 and 4] does the Corporation consider this is in line with United States of America initiatives

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 17 November 2015.

If you have any questions in the meantime, I can be contacted at <a href="mailto:GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz">GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz</a>.

Yours sincerely

Government Services ACC